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True commitment to the sporting cause was evident on Thursday breaktime as Liam threw 

himself into action. Whilst the awful weather has dented some recent fixture plans, the boys 

continue to make the most of their time outdoors, with some hilarious outcomes.  

And yes, he did carry on playing! 

We return to action as soon as the weather allows. Our Under 11s should see some action 

next week. As festivals fall foul to the weather for the Under 9s, we are maximising these 

opportunities to work on skill development and tactical understanding.  

If you have sport planned for this weekend, our staff team wish you all the best and hope the 

smiles match those in this photo. 

 

Mr Phil Holmes 

 


